From: Loretta MacGillivray |G
Sent: March 6, 2024 6:30 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

| vou dortt often get email rom I .c2:. wh ths is mportant

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous

ouvrez une piéce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Law Amendments Committee Members

| am writing in regard to Bill 407, the Antigonish Consolidation Act. | am not against consolidation. | just
want more information as to how it would benefit me and everyone living in the town and county, that

was not done. If Mayor Bouchie and Warden Mac Carron had been upfront and provided said
information, we might not be in the situation that is happening now.

Everyone wants their democratic rights to decide our future. Please either reject Bill 407 oramend it to
require a full study by the UARB and a plebiscite that the MGA allows us to have.

Bestregards

Loretta MacGillivray





